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From: Alex Duarte [aduarte@vb-lawyers.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2006 12:29 PM

To: Mikelle Morra

Subject: Re: Prepaid Telephony Services Inc.
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Dear Mikelle Morra: 
  
Regarding the above mentioned applicant for a 214 license, please change the certification page to reflect 
Alberta Lucia Hipolito as the signer, who is an officer and president of the company. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything else to process this application. 
  
Thank you and Regards, 
  
Alexandra Duarte 
Legal Assistant to Ricardo Bajandas, Esq. 
Villanueva, Bajandas & Liebegott, LLP 
1000 Brickell Avenue, Suite 1020 
Miami, FL 33131  
Ph. 305.377.0086 
Fax 305.377.0781 
  
  
  


